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To: Chair and Directors Report Number: ADM-BRD-013 

From: Kori Elden, Executive Assistant/HR Generalist Date: April 24, 2020 

Subject: Rescind Designation of Building Inspector 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION:  [Corporate Unweighted] 

That the Regional Board, for the purposes of s.2 (Schedule – Definitions and Other Interpretation 
Matters) of the Local Government Act [RSBC 2015], rescind Frederick (Ted) Pringle’s designation as a 
building inspector for the Peace River Regional District. 

 
BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
The Local Government Act states that a building inspector is “an individual designated by the board 
as a building inspector for the regional district.” Ted Pringle was designated as a PRRD building 
inspector on July 27, 2017 by the following resolution: 
 

RD/17/07/11 (27) 
That, for the purposes of s.2 (Schedule – Definitions and Other Interpretation Matters) 
of the Local Government Act, Mr. Frederick Pringle be designated as a building 
inspector for the Peace River Regional District. 

 
As Mr. Pringle’s employment ended on August 2, 2018, it is proper procedure to rescind his 
designation as a building inspector for the PRRD.  
 

ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS: 
1. That the Regional Board provide further direction. 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE:  

☒ Not Applicable to Strategic Plan. 

 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION(S): 
None. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS CONSIDERATION(S): 
If approved, a copy of the resolution to rescind Ted Pringle’s designation as a building inspector will 
be placed in his personnel file. 
 

OTHER CONSIDERATION(S): 
None. 
 


